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Dear IMH Friends,

This year was very important for our journal.

We made submission to Web of Science and nowadays we are waiting for decision of Thomson Reuters to occur on the
Institute for Scientific Information Master Journal List (Journals Impact Factor).

| would like to thank all of you who contributed to the development of the International Maritime Health. My thanks go to
authors, reviewers and first of all to our readers.

Special words of gratitude convey my deputy Editors-in-Chief, Honorary Editor, all Editorial Board Members, Norwegian Centre
of Maritime Medicine, International Maritime Health Association and Via Medica Publisher.

Without you the issue of this scientific magazine would be impossible. | appreciate your support very much. This cooperation
makes me stronger.

Furthermore, | would like to inform you that from the new year we are introducing electronic service system for the
International Maritime Health. Please, find all details in the “Information for Authors” section which can be found at the end
of each the International Maritime Health issue.

We have to put all efforts to improve the International Maritime Health further in 2016. | hope it will be successful year.

In this moment | would like to wish you good health, prosperity, love and peace.

Maria Jezewska
IMH Editor-in-Chief

Merry Christmas

and
Happy New Year 2016






